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04.11.2016 – Term 2 

 

What have we been learning? 

What an excellent first week back to Term 2, we kick started it off with a visit to the Lifebus, 

where we got to learn about all of the different ways we could look after our bodies, including 

thinking about medicine safety. The children gave some thoughtful suggestions and contributions 

on the bus.  

In class, we continued to support anti-bullying week, by looking at a range of scenarios- and 

thinking about how we could help; the ideas the children suggested show how kind they are as 

friends. 

We talked about diversity, and how we are all different.  We created block diagrams to show the 

differences in Jet class.  

Our Moon buggies are now finished and look fantastic- thank you to the parents who came to help 

with the decoration of them. 

  

Next Week 

Next week, in Jet class, we will be writing our 

character descriptions of Bob the astronaut. We 

will be thinking about his appearance, 

personality, likes and dislikes.  

In Maths, we will be solving missing number 

problems by adding with multiples of 10.  

We will be building on our clay skills from Term 

1, to create our astronauts to use in our 

animations.  

Finally, we will be finishing our space dances 

ready to film them next week. 

  

Other News 

We will be sending home the words to the 

songs for our Christmas play next week; the 

children will be practising them in school, but it 

would be great if they could continue this at 

home.  

In the next few weeks, we will be looking at 

addition with money, maybe you could recap 

the names of the coins with your child. 

A date for your diary - on Wednesday 14th 

December at 9:30 am please come and join us 

for coffee and cake to watch our short space 

animations and space dances.  

Remember to use easyfundraising.org.uk when 

shopping on line to help raise funds for the 

school. 

Have a great weekend! 

Aspiration Week 

Next week is 

Aspiration week, if 

you would like to 

come into class and 

talk to the children 

about your job and 

answer any 

questions, please let 

us know which day 

and time would be 

best! 



 
 


